
City of La Joya, Texas, is informing 
the general public regarding the 
submission of an application to 
the United States Department 
of Agriculture (USDA) Rural 
Development Community Facilities 
program for the construction of the 
Fire Department facility. A public 
meeting will be held to give citizenry 
an opportunity to become acquainted 
with the project and to comment 
on such items as economic and 
environmental impact, service areas, 
and alternatives to the project. 
A public hearing in relation to this 
USDA project will be held on Tuesday, 
April 9, 2024, at 5:30 pm at La Joya 
City Hall Council Chambers located 
at 701 East Expressway 83, La Joya, 
Texas 78560.
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